Lenzi, Chelsea

From:

Couch, Rachel@SCC < Rachel.Couch@scc.ca.gov>

Sent:

Sunday, December 9, 2018 9:49 PM

To:

sbcob

Cc:

Evilsizor, Selena; Williams, Das; Hartmann, Joan; Wolf, Janet

Subject:

Letter to BoS re: LCP SLR Amendment-Coastal Resiliency Project - December 11, 2018 -

Item #5

Re: Santa Barbara County Board of Supervisors Meeting - December 11, 2018 - Coastal Resiliency Project Local Coastal Program Amendment - Agenda Item #5

Honorable Supervisors,

The State Coastal Conservancy Central Coast staff is strongly supportive of the board's recommended revisions to the draft LCP amendment reviewed on November 6th, 2018, and recommend adoption.

We look forward to working closely with the community and County staff on next steps in the process of developing coastal climate adaptation strategies and nature-based solutions to effectively address and minimize anticipated impacts of sea level rise, intense storms, coastal erosion, flooding, bluff failure and other coastal hazards on the community, and its natural and built assets.

Thank you, Rachel

Rachel Couch | Central Coast Project Manager State Coastal Conservancy (805)845-8853 office Rachel.Couch@scc.ca.gov

Every Californian should conserve water. Find out how at:



SaveOurWater.com · Drought.CA.gov